
 NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING OF 

CITY OF POTTERVILLE 

CITY COUNCIL 

2025-2026 FISCAL YEAR BUDGET  

 

TO THE CITIZENS OF POTTERVILLE, A BUDGET AND TRUTH AND TAXATION 

HEARING WILL BE HELD ON JUNE 19, 2025 AT 6:00 P.M. TO HEAR, DISCUSS AND 

RECIEVE PUBLIC INPUT FOR THE PURPOSE OF TRUTH IN TAXATION AND 

DISCUSSION OF THE 2025-2026 FISCAL YEAR BUDGET. 

THE PROPERTY TAX MILLAGE RATE PROPOSED TO BE LEVIED TO SUPPORT 

THE PROPOSED BUDGET WILL BE A SUBJECT OF THIS HEARING. 

The 2025-2026 Fiscal Year Budget is available for public inspection online at 

www.pottervillemi.org and at the Potterville City Hall located at 319 North Nelson Street, 

Potterville, MI 48876. 

Public comments, either oral or written are welcome at the Budget and Truth and Taxation Public 

Hearing. The City of Potterville will provide necessary auxiliary aids and services to individuals 

with disabilities at the meeting/hearing upon notice to the City. Individuals with disabilities 

requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the City by writing, emailing or calling the City 

staff at (517) 645-7641, cityclerk@pottervillemi.org  

The City of Potterville is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

 

Posted: 5-29-2025 

Becky Dolman 

City Clerk  
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